Greetings, Brothers!

My name is Nichole Pawlowski and I am honored for the opportunity to serve as your next Professional Representative. I was initiated in 2011 at the Gamma Psi chapter of University of Toledo, where I held the position of Chapter Reporter in my senior year and proudly represented our chapter at the 51st National Conclave in 2012. Following my graduation, I remained actively engaged in the Professional branch as a Steel District Committee member since 2014, and took the initiative to establish the Pittsburgh Professional Group in 2015.

In attending the 2014-2024 National Conclaves as a non-delegate Professional, I have gained valuable insights that align with my vision to elevate our Brotherhood through the role of PR. I strongly believe that implementing a more proactive transition process from the Collegiate to the Professional branch will be pivotal in retaining active Professionals in the subsequent years. My aspiration is rooted in fostering seamless transitions for our collegiate members and bolstering member retention by championing ambassadorship, providing consistent support, and offering valuable career guidance to ensure their growth and success.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours In The Double Bond,

Nichole Pawlowski
